CIRCULAR

To: Heera Group IBG Members
Sub: Relaunching of www.heeraerp.com
Dear IBG Members,

We are well aware of the difficulties faced by the members due to the lack of
website access. Hence we are glad to announce the relaunching of
www.heeraerp.com for IBG Members in such a short span. ¢,
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Now members can log in to www.heeraerp.com with their IBG number and view -
unit purchase certificate (UPR) codes. With these UPR codes, members willing n?’

surrender the membership or partial withdrawal of membership can now submit
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their request on www.heeraibg.in - ¢ e, o
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This will be a milestone in the success path of Heera Gr}ulp. R X
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